
Ho Ho Hope you are having a wonderful holiday season!  It’s been another busy year for the Morrises.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We started the year with our version of a very foggy 
Polar Plunge! We even had a dinosaur join in the fun!  

 

 

 

Love was in the air at three weddings and an anniversary party we 
aƩended this year.   

Atlanta was a frequent desƟnaƟon for kid’s 
parƟes, gatherings, reunions, and funerals. 

Ireland in January! 

LiƩle Lucy 
conƟnues 
to thrive 
and enjoy 
lots of 
aƩenƟon! 

RomanƟc getaway to 
St. KiƩs in February. 

Our German 
family visited 3 
Ɵmes this year. 

BJ’s Delta Programming 
Class 40th anniversary! 

April Caribbean Cruise 
with friends and family! 

Bike Ride along 
the Rhone in 
France in May! 

July RV trip through Montana, Wyoming, Idaho, 
Utah, & Arizona with a special stop in Salt Lake for 
our nephew’s wedding at the “Church of Dirt”. 

California in August for 
a friend’s 95th birthday! 

Tony had 
cataract 

surgery in 
September. 

BJ defended her last place 
finish at the Delta Golf 

Tournament at Innisbrook 
in October. 

Hurricane Idalia stopped 
by in August and did 
some minor damage. 

Oktoberfest in 
Fernandina Bike-Barge Trip in France in October. 

InternaƟonal 
Petanque 

Tournament 
in November. 

Dicken’s FesƟval 
Parade of Paws. 

We are so blessed with the love of our friends and family.  We have 
enjoyed our travels and life in our quaint liƩle town.  ReƟrement 
suits us!  We wish you health and happiness and hope to see you in 
the coming year!   

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

      BJ, Tony & Lucy 


